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Memorandum 
February 22, 2018           
 

TO:  Maryjane White, Town Clerk 
FROM:  Susy Affleck-Childs, Planning & Economic Development Coordinator 
RE:  ANR (Subdivision Approval Not Required) Plan for 15 Trotter Drive   
    
 At its February 13, 2018, the Planning and Economic Development Board considered an 
application and Subdivision Approval Not Required (ANR) Plan as described below:  

 

Name of Plan:    Plan of Land in Medway, MA    
 

Location/Address:   15 Trotter Drive    
 

Assessor’s Reference:  Map 54, Parcel 4  
 

Zoning District:   West Industrial (formerly known as Industrial III)   
 

Property Owner:   Marguerite Mele   
    203 Main Street    
    Medway, MA 02053    
 

Applicant:    Marguerite Mele  
    203 Main Street 
    Medway, MA 02053    
  

Plan Date:    December 27, 2017, last revised February 7, 2018  
 

Prepared by:    Paul J. DeSimone, P.L.S.   
    Colonial Engineering  
    11 Awl Street    
    Medway, MA 02053 
 

 Scale:     1 inch = 50 feet  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
ANR Plan for 15 Trotter Drive  
February 22, 2018              
 
 

An ANR plan dated December 27, 2017 and the associated ANR application for property 
at 15 Trotter Drive were submitted to the Planning and Economic Development Board on 
February 5, 2018. The plan shows a division of the 3.95 acre parcel into Lot 3 with 49,529 sq. ft. 
of area and 370’ of frontage on Trotter Drive (a buildable lot) and the remaining parcel of 2.815 
acres referred to as Lot 4 with 810 linear feet of frontage on Trotter Drive (not buildable due to 
a non-compliant lot shape factor).  

 

 The ANR plan and associated documentation were reviewed by Gino Carlucci, the 
Board’s planning consultant. He prepared a review memo dated February 7, 2018. Mr. Carlucci 
determined that the plan met the substantive and technical requirements for ANR 
endorsement.  However, there were two minor deficiencies; he recommended that the plan be 
revised to include the stamp of a registered land surveyor and that the groundwater protection 
district boundary line be shown.  A revised plan dated February 7, 2018 was submitted which 
addressed the above noted minor deficiencies.   
 

 The Board reviewed the plan at its February 13, 2018 meeting at which time the PEDB 
determined that the subject Plan of Land did NOT show a subdivision. The Board voted to 
endorse the Plan of Land for 15 Trotter Drive dated December 27, 2017, last revised February 7, 
2018. A copy of the endorsed ANR plan is provided or attached electronically.  
 

 NOTE - Lot 3 will need a new Trotter Drive address.    
 

cc: Jack Mee, Building Commissioner 
 Donna Greenwood, Assessor 
 David D’Amico, DPS Director  
 Mackenzie Leahy, ZBA Administrative Assistant  
 Bridget Graziano, Conservation Agent  
 Stephen Kenney, Kenney & Kenney 
 Paul DeSimone, Colonial Engineering     
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